
From: K Klimowitch [mailto:kklimo@cox.net] 
Sent: Thu 1/24/2008 10:49 PM 
To: LNastro@parks.ca.gov; info@parks.ca.gov; senator.kehoe@sen.ca.gov; 
senator.ducheny@sen.ca.gov; Blanchard, Billie C. 
Subject: Please please help stop the SDG&E Sunrise Powerlink in Anza-Borrego Desert 

Hello, 
  
Please do whatever you can to stop the proposed SDGE Sunrise Powerlink in Anza-Borrego 
State Park. 
  
We feel that one of our country's precious treasures will be irreparably damaged by this threat.  
Please please help protect our park; we truly love it.   
  
Thank you very much for your help and consideration. 
  
  
Karen (Alldredge) Klimowitch,CPA and Paul M. Klimowitch 
8682 Warmwell Dr. 
San Diego, CA  92119 
619-697-7956 
kklimo@cox.net 
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